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 CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

 

 
 Please be advised that the  

 Architectural Review Commission meeting 

 scheduled for Wednesday, January 23, 2013 

 has been cancelled  

 

The next meeting of the 

Architectural Review Commission will be on 

Wednesday, February 13, 2013 

at 7:30 p.m. 

 

 
 Please call the Planning and Development Department 

 at (630)547-5250 with any questions. 

 
 

     cc: Mark Franz, Village Manager 

 Staci Hulseberg, Planning and Development Director 

 Michele Stegall, Village Planner 

 Peter Ladesic, ARC Liaison Trustee 

 Deborah Solomon, ARC Recording Secretary  

 Kristen Schrader, Assistant to the Village Manager - ADM 

 Patti Underhill, Administrative Services Coordinator 

 Debbie Clewlow, Administrative Clerk 

 Jackie Chernesky, Administrative Clerk 

 John Norton, Multimedia Specialist 

 Martha Corner, Economic Development Coordinator 

 Michael Strong, Administrative Intern 

 Leland Marks, Historic Preservation Commission Chairman 
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